
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2024 
 
Dear Years 9, 10 and 11 Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite our Year 9, 10 and 11 students and yourselves to the Careers Fair that will be held in 
the school hall on Thursday 19th September between 3pm-6pm.  
 
During this event, employers and employees from various sectors will be available to provide an insight into 
their job role and answer any questions you and your sons/daughters have about careers in their industries.  
Some local colleges will also be attending for you to speak with regarding next steps from secondary school to 
further education.  
 
As our students begin considering where they would like to study after their time with us here at Noadswood, 
the Careers Fair offers invaluable opportunities for them to explore their options before applying for the 
courses they wish to pursue later this year. 
 
Our Careers Advisor, Gordon Lewis, and I, will also be at the Careers Fair and we would be more than happy 
to answer any questions you might have. 
 
There is always a real buzz to the event, and it gets the young people excited for the future so we do look 
forward to seeing you all there! 
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries, please do feel free to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss J. Clews 
Careers Lead  
 
 
 
 


